
Thank You 
Dear #candidate_name()  

With the 2020 General Election complete and regardless of the outcome of the election from your perspective, the 
League of Women Voters of Greater Lafayette would like to thank you for being willing to serve in an elected office 
and for the time and effort expended during the campaign. We particularly appreciate your willingness to reach out to 
voters by posting information on VOTE411.org. 

If you did not participate in VOTE411 for the 2020 General Election, we hope that you will consider doing so in the 
future. 

 If you have any suggestions about how to improve our online Voters' Guide, we would be happy to have your 
comments.  Please phone Joanne Evers at 765-497-1040 or Shirley Olson at 765-497-2682 or email 
vote411@leaguelafayette.org. 
  
Thank you for your participation. 
  
Joanne Evers and Shirley Olson 
LWVGL Voter Services Committee 
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